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Good day Joe,

Please see my comments denoted in blue below your query.

The discrepancy in output power was not addressed for the PCS mode. The original was granted
at 325 mW EIRP and the pending contains 546 mW EIRP.

The new version of this mobile does not have PCS capability.  The 731 form was to list only 800
band information.  Please remove the PCS reference from the 731 form.  The grant should still
reflect the 800 and 1900, cellular and PCS, information that it presently shows.

***The RF safety is under review. The above will also be an issue with regard to RF safety.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Jim Sponsler
Jim.sponsler@ericsson.com


